
SOUTH SHERIDAN WATER, SANITARY SEWER AND STORM DRIANAGE DISTRICT 
TECHNOLOGY ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT 

 
South Sheridan Water, Sanitary Sewer and Storm Drainage District (the “District”) is commiƩed 
to providing equitable access to our services, programs, and acƟviƟes to all members of the 
public.  The District’s ongoing accessibility efforts work toward being compliant with the Web 
Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) version 2.1, level AA criteria.  The District welcomes 
comments on how to improve its technology’s accessibility for users with disabiliƟes as well as 
requests for reasonable modificaƟons and/or accommodaƟon to any District services, programs, 
and/or acƟviƟes. 
 
Please let us know if you encounter inaccessible informaƟon and communicaƟon technology.  The 
District is commiƩed to responding to requests for reasonable modificaƟons and/or 
accommodaƟon as well as reports of accessibility issues in a Ɵmely manner.   
 
For reports of inaccessible informaƟon and communicaƟon technology or to request 
reasonable modificaƟon or accommodaƟons to District informaƟon and communicaƟon 
technology, please contact the District at: 
 
Phone: 303-381-4960 
TTY:  711   
Email:  mschenfeld@crsofcolorado.com                                     


